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From: Michael Keen <mpk_npt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 10:27 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Citizen input on pending bills
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Greetings Judicary Committee members,  
 
This email is from Michael Keen, living at 11 Wesley Street, Newport, RI.  
 
Concerning proposed legislation that you will be considering, I strongly oppose the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, 
H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891.  

 


